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Introduction 
 
The Second meeting of the Union Halls Committee took place on Thursday 8th 
May in the Student Activities Centre. In order to encourage turnout for the 
meeting from Hall Reps the meeting was followed by pizza.  
 
The meeting discussed outcomes from the previous Halls Committee 
including Laundry Facilities and the agreed discounts for Halls Seniors, 
Environmental Initiatives, Wireless Internet Access and ICT Issues, Arrivals 
Weekend Feedback and Security around Bike Racks in Garden and Weeks. 
 
All in all the actions from the previous meeting were well received. Some 
follow up work was requested and comments were taken on board. 
 
Two new issues were raised with regards to Hall rents at Wye Campus and 
Noise Disruption from Tizzard Hall. A petition was presented to the staff from 
residences and responses have been received. 
 
A third meeting of the Halls Committee has not been organised due to the 
position in the term and exam timetables. 
 
Decision required: 
 
To authorise £56.45 from RWB’s budget to cover refreshments provided at 
the Halls Committee Meeting. 
 


